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Dear Mr. Langer:

I am writing o address Independent Counsel Smaltz’s
conclusions with respec: to the positions taken by the Public
Integr.ty Section during the investigation of Secretary of
Agriculture Mike Espy. Independent Counsel Smaltz suggests that
the Publ.c Integz:ity Secz:on simply wished to complete the
investigation sc that 1t could then be aeclined and the matter
closed. This 1s wrong.

While 1% 1s =rue %ha:z there were some differences of opinion
between some representat:ves c¢I the FBI and the Public Integrity
Section, DOtnh apout the importance of certain investigative
findings anc tnhe prope: scope c¢i the investigation, it is not
true that the Publ.z Integr:tv Sec:tion ever cut off or foreclosed
appropr.ate :nvesi.g

opinion guring this

invesTigat.on were no greater than those
which will be founc zin
u

e

az.ve avenues. In fact, the differences of
n
rn any sensitive investigation of a public

In this case, & meeiing was held between Public Integrity
Section attorneys anc FBI agents and supervisors to determine how
the investigation woulcd proceec. More specifically, the meeting
was held to consider wna: :f any additional investigative steps
neeaed to be taken. The FBI igentified a limited number of
interviews which they pelievec should be conducted. We then
agreec on a time frame f{cr completion of those interviews. We
did not rush the .nterviews, discourage the interviews, or
frustrate the :nvestigation. We worked with the FBI to complete

the investigazion, sc that a timely and informed decision about
prosecuting the matter could be made.



Independent Counsel Smaltz also alleges in his report that
he made a referral to the Department of Justice concerning
allegations that Tyson Foods made illegal gifts to former
Governor Clinton and other government officials, and that he did
not believe that any further action was taken. The Department of
Justice did review the xnformation identified by Independent
Counsel Smaltz concerning the referred allegations. A Senior
Trial Attorney with the Public Integrity Section carefully
reviewed the information and concluded that no further
investigation was warranted.

If you have any gquestions regarding this letter, please do
not hesitate to contact me at 202-514-1412.

Sincerely,

ey

Lee J. Radek
Chief
Public Integrity Section



